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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 18-089-A

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND HEADS OF UNITS
ALL FACULTY MEMBERS

FROM . EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.
Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs ¢ta~

SUBJECT : Extension for Submission of Applications to the UP Scientific
Productivity System (UPSPS) for CY 2018

DATE . 12 February 2018

This is to inform you that submission of applications to the UP Scientific Productivity
System (UPSPS) for CY 2018 has been extended from 12 February 2018 to 19
February 2018.

Thank you for your attention.

cc: Vice Chancellor Fidel R. Nemenzo, OVCRD



